
Airmail services from Korea resumed

     Hongkong Post announced today (March 3) that, as advised by the postal
administration of Korea, airmail services (including Speedpost) to Hong Kong
which was suspended earlier have been resumed. However, due to the reduction
of flights, the services are still subject to delay until further notice.
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